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: invitation to The Rotary Club of Bolton with positive
E Le Moors' lunch. It was a pleasure meeting cha nges to
the Rotarians and hope that our presentation . e
We need your support to help was informative. Improve I |fe S
us to provide the much needed The support means a lot to the charity. misfortunes,
specialist equipment and

activities for the children and everyone

young people with disabilities or

life limiting illnesses. deserves a

— — f Blessing in
Thank you to all our donors for : ica”
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Enquiries are always welcome
from any organisation or individ-
ual who would like to support our
charity or anyone who feels that
their child may benefit from our
services.
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Everyone deserves a Blessing in Disguise....

Blessing in Disguise Children’s Charity is a not-
for-profit organisation that enriches the lives of
disadvantaged children and young people
throughout the UK.

Blessing in Disguise creates a positive
focus on enabling freedom to enjoy
treasured memories to share with
family and loved ones and provides a
range of life enhancing experiences
helping to improve the quality of life
for children and young people with
disabilities or life limiting illnesses.

Blessing
In Disguise

Santa in July

Why is Santa in July so important?
Santa in July goes beyond just boosting the
children’s mental health;
It also gives children a chance to break free from the
limitations and rules set by their health
conditions/disabilities, for some special times.

Thank you so much for an absolutely
wonderful afternoon. Reece loved it Thank
you so much for letting him and Terry
(DeMaxim) do balloons and allowing Reece
get up and sing, just 10 days after brain
surgery Thank you to all involved in such a
fabulous day and all attendees for making it
so special

We are a socially responsible organisation,
providing much needed support to many chil-
dren, young adults & their families / carers by
providing, free of charge, a range of life enhanc-
ing equipment, activities and social/ recreational
opportunities for the whole family. Through
personal experience, we know that it can
often be difficult on other family mem-
bers, who perhaps unfortunately miss
out, but we will endeavour to encourage
them to achieve positive changes. With
the right funding we have the potential
to increase the number of vulnerable peo-
ple that we support each year, providing
much needed equipment to more families
across the UK and making a significant dif-
ference.

Thank you again for
such a great party.
Bethany had so much
fun. We feel so lucky
to be part of the fun.

We want to express our heartfelt gratitude to a

few incredibly special individuals who helped

What we do...

We fundraise all year round to provide
much needed support to children &
young people, their families/carers by:

¢ Providing FREE specialist equipment
e Organising VIP Exclusive & Inclusive
events & fun activities

e Working in partnership with other
community groups & charities

e Creating treasured memories

e Promote social inclusion by hosting
networking coffee mornings

e Cost of Living packs

With your kind support, Bless-
ing in Disguise has provided the
following equipment/services:

Mobility and walking aids, special
needs wheelchairs, buggies &
accessories; high chairs, low chairs,
posture seating; communication aids
and adaptations, monitoring
equipment; specialist beds & bedding;

safety equipment; cost of living support |

packs; social links; various home

equipment, furniture; Christmas grotto, |

Santa in July, Easter eggs & toys; dark
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bring our event to life. A big shoutout to Lauren
and the Freemasons of Leigh for hosting us and
dressing the room. A special thanks to Mark and
Suzanne, along with mom, for the amazing buffet | =
and cakes. Mick Davis and Dave Heaton for .
capturing the memories in photos. Joanne and
Natasha for the fantastic entertainment. And, of
course, the legendary Santa Claus, also known as
lan.

dens & sensory equipment;

communication ICE badges, lanyard A
' and wristbands; disabled swim therapy |
sessions; family respite breaks & family '
days out; specially adapted fun fair and
exclusive access for disabled children..
plus much, much more...




